
Austin, Texas June 2021 

RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS 

NOTICE TO OPERATORS 

Applications for Critical Load Serving Electric Generation and Cogeneration 
Being Accepted 

As the Railroad Commission of Texas continues to implement legislation passed during the 87th 
Regular Session of the Texas Legislature, the agency anticipates issuing additional guidance 
regarding critical designations for oil and gas operators later this year. 

The Commission has been informed that Applications for Critical Load Serving Electric Generation 
and Cogeneration are currently being accepted. The Commission requests that oil and gas operators 
under the Commission’s jurisdiction review the form and apply for critical load designation as 
appropriate. The Commission does not have jurisdiction over electricity generation. Questions related 
to this application form or critical load designation should be directed to your electric utility provider.  

The Application for Critical Load Serving Electric Generation and Cogeneration form is available on 
the Electric Reliability Council of Texas (ERCOT) website at https://www.ercot.com/files/
docs/2021/03/25/07.__Final_-_pdf_-_App_for_gas_pipeline_load_v020320.pdf. 

Please Forward to the Appropriate Section of Your Company 
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